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Notes from January Job Status Meeting, 2/4/05
Summary of Issues
· ACTION:  Brad owes Ron an estimate of how much additional BA is needed to accomplish assigned ORNL scope (VV and MC), plus extra Title II & III work that has been piled on, including a plan for how it will be staffed.  This is needed to support a transfer of funds from PPPL to ORNL. Need this next week

· Significant schedule delays arising in VVSA.  Expecting a cost claim in the VVSA. Will respond by holding them to the contract schedule.  They are not supposed to take credit for design changes we haven’t made. We can be flexible on the sequence of segments/ spool piece/ ports. 

· Significant schedule delays arising in MCWF.  Expecting slippage in #2 and subsequent deliveries. Will respond by holding them to the contract schedule. Need to understand how EIO plans to manage the schedule risks.

1203 Vacuum Vessel Final Design (Brad for PG)
· Requesting 400 hrs. for Title III and 1300 for Title II.  Rough estimate, another $200K.

· Goranson injured his knee, is off work, needs surgery, a setback

· Adapting a split-FDR approach: May and July (?)

· Action: Hutch, follow up with Brad & Wayne re WBS 12 management issues. Can we really get the resources to get the job done?
1206 Field Weld Joint R&D (Dudek & Brad)
· Small sample tests complete. J-groove very promising. Confident that ORNL/Martin Marietta standard will get the job done.

· Brad & co. actioned to decide on the design and scope of the full-scale article, what can we do to make it cheaper. Eliminate the full-scale sample, or de-scope it?

· No work done in January. 

· Action: Wayne clarify (re-affirm, perhaps) for the eng. team what the design is and what the plan is.
1250 VVSA Fabrication (MV)
· Monthly report was received but being re-worked. Anticipate delays of ~1‑month in sector deliveries, and also a cost claim.

· Risk of further delays due to MTM schedule contingency being used up.

1403  Modular Coil Final Design  (DEW)

· Progress slowed due to lack of people and volume of design changes from TRC. Impact on Title II progress.

· Dave has 2 fewer people than he was counting on.

· Beam test fixture had to be modified.  Beam doesn’t have shims. HM’s analysis says shims don’t affect structure.

· Probably break up the FDR into many little FDRs. First one might be just cladding. Wayne says we can have one FDR per part if that’s what it takes to hold the fabrication schedule. Forecast Feb. 18 for MCWF studs and cladding.

· Add an intermediate FDR for the lead block. Maybe ~March 15.  OK if that gives us enough time to fabricate it.  Where will these be fabricated?
· Lay out schedule for remaining Type C FDRs. Four mini-reviews, last one being early April.  Feb 18, Mar. 4, Mar 18, April 10.
· Another 200 hours remaining in Title III support of the TRC.  Action Ron: Estimates are increasing by about one man-month over what was submitted to Ron a few weeks ago, plus travel costs.

1406  MC Winding R&D (Chrzanowski)

· Job closed.
1410  TRC Fabrication (Chrzanowski)

· .

1411  MCWF  Production (P. Heitzenroeder) 
· Got the earned value data from EIO. Schedule slipping badly. Action: Phil arrange follow-up telecon with EIO management, Hutch, Larry
1412  Complete MC Winding Facilities (Chrzanowski)
1408  MC Supplies (Chrzanowski)

1409  MC Test Stand (Geoff)

· Geoff absent. Action: Ron follow-up offline and report any issues.
1301  Conventional coils design (Kalish)

· Action: Mike send new beam testing schedule to Brad, Ron, and Wayne.
19  Design Integration and Management (Nelson)
· Issue: Determination of the coil current center and following tasks: where is that going? Feeds into field period assembly activity.

· Magnetic measurement task, if we’re going to do it, needs to be ready by about the end of April.

1701  Cryostat & Base design (Geoff)

· Geoff absent. Action: Ron follow-up offline and report any issues.
1803  FPA Tooling Design (Brown)

· Just getting started on VV prep and half-period fixtures.

· Action:  Brad schedule peer review of Tom’s MC turning fixture concept next Weds. 2/9 at 1:30.  Make sure Mike Viola attends.
· Action: Rod T, review Brown’s procurement plans and plan for industry information meeting.  something like that.
· Action: Tom update the schedule for Ron, consistent with current task logic planned designer staffing resource availability.

· Looks like the designers are not getting assigned to the job. Have the designers been resource-leveled and assigned to the job?
1804  FPA Metrology (Raftopoulos)

· Action: Steve still owes Ron a plan. Ron follow up.
3101  Magnetic Diagnostics (Stratton)

· Action: Brent send Brad requested drawing.
· Forecast PDR end of February.

· Action: Brent go see Wayne to establish agreement on expectation for design reviews, and WP form submission.
· Action:  Brent and Ron close the loop on the job estimate.
4301  DC Systems (Raki)

· Raki needs Hatcher and a designer. Raki will go see von Halle to negotiate resources. No problems anticipated.

· Raki directed to ignore PF1a, proceed full speed on the baseline design.
8203  Design Integration (Brown)

· Heads-up from Tom that cost is growing due to unexpected work load. However, no net growth to the project since it comes our of 18. Tom is covered 100%.
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